
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Cannon Valley Trail Support 
 
MEETING DATE:  June 18, 2024 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The Cannon Valley Trail is requesting continued support for the next 3 years (2025-2027).  The 

Finance Committee reviewed the request at there meeting on June 10th and passed it 

unanimously.  The increase is consistent with what inflation is doing with other departments.  

Please see the letter of request attached.   

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the request for continued support to the Cannon Valley Trail 

Joint Powers Board for the years 2025-2027. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Please make a motion to approve the request for continued support to the Cannon Valley Trail 

Joint Powers Board for the years 2025-2027. 

 
 






